Permanent Absentee Ballots

To be eligible for permanent absentee ballot status, you must submit the
following to the Town Clerk’s Office:

1} An absentee ballot application along with

2} A doctor’s letter (on the physician’s letterhead) stating that you have a
permanent disability and are unable to appear in person at your polling
place.

Mail these two documents to:
Patricia M. Anderson

Norwell Town Clerk

PO Box 295

Norwell, MA 02061

Once received, the Town Clerk’s office will send out an absentee baliot to you
throughout the year for each event for which you would be eligible to vote.

ANNUAL NOTICE TO DETERMINE ELIGIBILITY

This status, once attained, remains with the voter until they are:

o removed from the permanent absentee ballot list
e removed from the Town’s official voter list, or
e they request not to receive an application in the future

The status enables the elector to receive an absentee ballot for each election and
primary in Norwell in which they are eligible to vote.

Please contact Patricia M. Anderson, Norwell Town Clerk at 781-659-8072 if you
have any questions.




